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Todd Kerr Quoted in Phoenix Business Journal—Perkins Coie to
Move Offices From Midtown to Smaller Camelback Corridor Space

Office Managing Partner Todd Kerr was quoted in "Perkins Coie to Move Offices From Midtown to Smaller
Camelback Corridor Space," an article in Phoenix Business Journal,* regarding the move to a new Phoenix
office space.

"It has premier status," said Todd, office managing partner of Perkins Coie of the Esplanade. "We view
ourselves as a premier law firm and to be in a premier neighborhood, I think, was important. The Esplanade
itself has committed to adding $45 million of new amenities right in the complex itself. That was a big factor."

"What we've learned through the pandemic is our attorneys and business professionals are highly productive in a
remote environment but there still is a need for in-person training, firm building and especially opportunities to
meet face-to-face with clients," Todd said. "A major focus of this new office and design is just that
collaboration, teamwork and bringing people together."

Read the full article on Phoenix Business Journal.*

*Subscription-based publication
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